
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 14, 2019 

School News:  This Thursday, May 16th, there will be an information meeting for the 2020 Europe trip.  The 
trip will be during spring break, and we will be going to Greece and its near by islands.  The meeting will be at 
6:00 in the Library.  The trip is for next years Juniors and Seniors, who have a 2.0 or higher g.p.a.  If any 
questions, please see Mr. Tafelski or Mr. Duritsch. 
 
Attention all Spanish Club members.  We will have our last meeting of the year this Thursday in Señorita Worcester’s 

room from 3:20-4:00.  Hope to see you all there. 

Any student who would like to have a summer job cleaning apartments/houses in Oxford paying $12/hour and 

up to 40 hours per week should send their info or resume to info@cleanupmaids.com.  

Driver Education packets for summer session that starts June 24th can be picked up from Mr. Reister in the gym 

or Mr. Tafelski in Room 20.  

 

Students/Staff: Please note that no one will be able to charge in the cafeteria the last week of school. Thank you 

for respecting this policy.  
 

"The Corner Market" 

Will be open TOMORROW (5/15) from 3:30 – 5:00 p.m. at Union County High School. This food pantry is open 

to all students in our school corporation K-12 and their immediate household. There are no financial 

requirements and everyone is welcome. One visit per family.  Please bring an ID. Enter through Door 21. Any 

questions, please contact Jennifer Brannon or Cindy Toschlog at 458-5136. 
 

GUIDANCE NEWS:   There is a new scholarship available to any Senior that wants to apply. The deadline is this 

Friday. 

FFA NEWS:   
 

ATHLETIC NEWS:   Students interested in participating in high school cross country, girls golf, boys tennis, 

boys soccer, or girls soccer this fall, sign-up sheets are on the athletic office door. 
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